AN

PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY OF COLORADO

P O.BOX 840 - DENVER, COLORADO B8O201!

February 4, 1985
Fort St. Vrain

OSCAR R. LEE
VICE PRESIDENT

Unit No. 1
P-85033
i Iy
Regional Administrator == 11
Region IV . il
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission I\, FEB 201985 ‘it
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 U‘=; !ﬂ;
Arlington Texas 76011 ul l
—

Attn: Mr. E. H. Johnson

SUBJECT: Generic Letter 84-24
dated December 27, 1984

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Public Service Company of Colorado was not included in the
original distribution of Generic Letter 84-24, therefore did not
receive a copy until January 21, 1985. Since receiving Generic
Letter 84 24, we have now received your letter dated January 28, 1985
requesting additional information on environmental qualification of
electrical equipment. PSC will provide a response to both Generic
Letter 84-24 (6-85022) and your letter dated January 28, 1985
(G-85041) by March 28, 1985.

Very truly yours,

,_;//m. ~
0. R. Lee, Vice President
Electric Production
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